Lucas Knight
12/3/96 - 9/13/20

We wish to graciously provide thanks
for the most generous & humbling
outpouring of support for our family
in the aftermath of our son Lucas’
tragic accident. Family, friends, &
community came together in our
time of need to begin the healing of
some pretty deep wounds. We thank

you for the many cards, the visits,

the food brought to us, those who
kept us in thought & prayer, & the monies to help provide
a scholarship in Lucas’ name. Lucas’ memorial visitation
left us so full of pride & love. Thank you to Seland Funeral
Home, the Barre Diner, those who served food, the tent
set-up, the flowers, plants & gifts, the pilots who circled
above, the touching stories, & all of you who reached out or
traveled near & far to help fill our hearts. We know our son
would have been reduced to tears with all the love that has
come our way and that he would want those affected by his
passing to keep “stepping forward into growth.”

Sincerely,

Dennis, Lisa, Dani & Ryan Knight




